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I'm a retail investor and being able to trade inverse ETFs and options allows me to hedge
against unforeseen market conditions and manipulation. Do we not have a free market?
Everything available to large corporations, investment banks, and hedge funds should be
available to everyone. These instruments are created for hedging, bottom line, doesn't matter
who is buying them. Don't take away my freedom to create and protect my own wealth. If you
regulate this, there will be an unprecedented outcome. It won't come without consequence and
that should be a huge factor in the decision process. If you want to regulate something, make
this more of a free market so that every transaction is transparent and no single entity,
regardless of their buying power, has any more of an advantage than another.

Thank you for your time. I hope this opinion is taken into consideration and you make the
right decision to protect our individual freedoms and free market.
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